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This year we applied for and received three 
grants to fund low-cost spay neuter to the 
public for cats and dogs, allowing us to  
offer this program year round, which 
has long been our goal. The grants we  
received are from Partnership With Native  
Americans, the Tuba City Community 
Fund, and Arizona Pet Friendly License 

Plates. Thank you to our funders and to Dr. Holgate of Desert 
View Veterinary Clnic, for providing these crucial services. 
More resources are always needed, and access to low cost spay  
neuter is one of the most important tools we have to fight  
animal overpopulation.

Fletcher, rescued as a stray

We are very  
grateful to our 

amazing  
volunteers, our 
rescue partners, 

and to YOU for the 
vital support you 

provide that  
allows us  

to continue

Laverne, was rescued with a 
severe eye injury, missing teeth, 
and a fractured jaw, apparently 
from being hit by a car. She has 
had two surgeries, and her eye 

had to be removed

Handsome pup BK was 
rescued from Burger King 
in Cameron where he was 
begging for food. He was 

tick infested but otherwise in 
pretty good shape

Ziggy, rescued with  severe Demodex mange

Dr. Carol Holgate, examining some pupsRecent Rescues

Access to Low Cost Spay Neuter



Tuba City Humane Society
P.O. Box 1016
Tuba City, AZ 86045
(928) 793-2364
www.tubacityhumanesociety.org
facebook.com/TubaCityHumaneSociety
An all-volunteer 501(c)3 non-profit rescue
and foster group helping animals in need 
on the western Navajo Nation

Volunteer Julaire Scott has been 
trapping cats and kittens at some-
one’s house who had too many. 
Fortunately, about half of the cats 
that were trapped were young 
enough to try and socialize. So 
after being vaccinated and fixed, 
Linda and her family in Flagstaff 
have taken in the kittens to work 
with them towards eventual  
adoption through The Ark 
Cat Sanctuary. We appreciate  
everyone’s efforts!
  

Helping Someone with Too Many Cats


